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Dear Darey: 

(To Dr. J. Herbert Darey, Iowa) 

13 , N orham Gardens, Oxford. 
May 23rd, 1911. 

I ~ill send you some books with pleasure, and will keep the Library 
in mind. Verv glad indeed to hoar from ·,ou, and hope you are doing well. 

Do you suppose the cases ·,ou refer to are aggravateu. forms of the 
glandular fever? It is very rare in these cases to find suppuration. 

I hear from Campbell Howard very often; he is evidently doing well, 

~ith kind regards, 

Sincerely yours, 

win Osler 


